Pacific Coast Company January 16, 1899

J. D. Farrell to J. J. Hill.

Re change in head of the auditing depart-
ment of the Pacific Coast Company . Would
like a man from Hill's service, if he can
be spared,'"for the reason that he will have
a proper appreciation of the necessity of
guarding the funds of the Company, and is
accustomed to demanding mowve details than
is required by other lines.”"
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